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For Distribution to all concerned parties 
 
The COVID-19 situation continues to grow as a big concern in the country and across the world.  
As we all face this unprecedented event, we at Jindal Films Americas are constantly monitoring 
the situation to ensure the health, safety & wellbeing of our employees, customers & suppliers.  
 
Jindal Films does not anticipate any disruption to our production or distribution in North 
America.  As a customer of JFA, we request that you utilize materials in inventory and 
maintain reliable forecasts to minimize the possibility of any supply disruptions.   

We have implemented additional controls in our manufacturing facilities to limit access to our 
facilities until further notice. These precautions are in place to ensure the safety and wellbeing 
of our employees as well as continued un-interrupted operations.   

We have a team of safety and medical experts committed to monitoring COVID-19 
(coronavirus) and are initiating best practices to better protect our & your business. The team is 
in ongoing contact with every site location to monitor the situation.   

Jindal Films is following the directives issued by various local and federal authorities in ensuring 
social distancing and other preventive measures.  Jindal Films is committed to following 
recommendations and directives issued by the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention 
(CDC).  
 
Following are (and not limited to) some of the examples of actions:  
• Social Distancing 
• Washing Hands 
• Encouraging people to sanitize computers & other surfaces 
• Expanding the deep cleaning and sanitation efforts at every facility   
• Enforcing stringent protocols for any employee that has been in proximity of the virus or 

displays symptoms  
• Eliminating all non-essential travel among our teams and restricting access to all facilities  
• Activating remote work scenarios when possible to maintain a healthy work environment 

Thank you for your continued support of our business. 
 


